‘enmnanbe amaroon’

Dr. Revile P. Oliver
Department of Classics
University of Illinois
Lincoln Hall

Urbana, I1linois

Dear Dr. Oliver:
I was very much pleased to hear from you and o receive
- the information your letier contains. I am going to try o
- gat a microfilm of the two manuscripts you mention, probably
through the intermediary of the Library of Congress. I think
we should have copies in our library.
With most cordial greetings, I am,

Sincerely,

i

WILLTAM ¥, FRIFDMAN
Consultant
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Copy furnished: 00T W.F.Friedman/eby/23 June 52
. Consultant

MEMO FOR RECORD: This is a reply to Mr. Oliver's 1tr of 11 June 52

= to Mr. Friedman giving dekails on two manuscripts
Mr, Friedman is interested in obtaining for the
AFSA Library,
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